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The American Duchess Guide to 18th Century Dressmaking Jun 27 2022
Bring History to Life Whether you wish you could time travel to the
court of Versailles or the Highlands of Scotland, this comprehensive
guide will walk you through how to make and wear your 18th century
dream gown. Lauren Stowell and Abby Cox of American Duchess have
endeavored to make the impossible possible by bringing historically
accurate dressmaking techniques into your sewing room. Learn how to
make four of the most iconic 18th century silhouettes—the English
Gown, Sacque Gown, Italian Gown and Round Gown—using the same hand
sewing techniques done by historic dressmakers. From large hoops to
full bums, wool petticoats to grand silk gowns, ruffled aprons to big
feathered hats, this manual has project patterns and instructions for
every level of 18th century sewing enthusiast. With Lauren and Abby’s
guidance, you’ll feel as if you just stepped out of an 18th century
portrait. The American Duchess Guide to 18th Century Dressmaking

demystifies 18th century fashion and sewing techniques so that you
can wear these beautiful gowns with confidence and style.
Saltcoats: An 18th Century Nantucket Cottage Jan 11 2021 In 2016
Saltcoats, a Nantucket cottage tiny in stature but large in history,
celebrates its 270th birthday. James Gardner, a hatter, built the
half-house, as it is known in 1746 for his bride Judith Folger. He
would be dead of consumption within eighteen months but Judith and
her family would continue as stewards of the property for ninety
years. Judith would remarry, bear ten children and become a leader in
the island's Quaker Meeting. In recognition of her leadership role in
eighteenth century Nantucket as well as the publication of this house
history, the Nantucket Preservation Trust awarded Saltcoats a
commemorative marker.
Jonathan Swift and the Eighteenth-Century Book Oct 20 2021 Jonathan
Swift lived through a period of turbulence and innovation in the
evolution of the book. His publications, perhaps more than those of
any other single author, illustrate the range of developments that
transformed print culture during the early Enlightenment. Swift was a
prolific author and a frequent visitor at the printing house, and he
wrote as critic and satirist about the nature of text. The shifting
moods of irony, complicity and indignation that characterise his
dealings with the book trade add a layer of complexity to the
bibliographic record of his published works. The essays collected
here offer the first comprehensive, integrated survey of that record.
They shed new light on the politics of the eighteenth-century book
trade, on Swift's innovations as a maker of books, on the habits and
opinions revealed by his commentary on printed texts and on the reshaping of the Swiftian book after his death.
Gibbs' Book of Architecture Jan 23 2022 Gibbs's legendary 1728 folio
includes perspectives and blueprints for such magnificent commissions
as London's St. Martin in the Fields; the Senate House of the
University of Cambridge; plus fine drawings of marble cisterns, iron
gates, funeral monuments, and more.
Shakespeare in the Eighteenth Century Mar 13 2021 This book examines
Shakespeare's influence and popularity in all aspects of eighteenthcentury literature, culture and society.
At Home in the Eighteenth Century Mar 25 2022 The eighteenth-century
home, in terms of its structure, design, function, and furnishing,
was a site of transformation – of spaces, identities, and practices.
Home has myriad meanings, and although the eighteenth century in the
common imagination is often associated with taking tea on polished
mahogany tables, a far wider world of experience remains to be
introduced. At Home in the Eighteenth Century brings together factual
and fictive texts and spaces to explore aspects of the typical
Georgian home that we think we know from Jane Austen novels and
extant country houses while also engaging with uncharacteristic and

underappreciated aspects of the home. At the core of the volume is
the claim that exploring eighteenth-century domesticity from a range
of disciplinary vantage points can yield original and interesting
questions, as well as reveal new answers. Contributions from the
fields of literature, history, archaeology, art history, heritage
studies, and material culture brings the home more sharply into
focus. In this way At Home in the Eighteenth Century reveals a more
nuanced and fluid concept of the eighteenth-century home and becomes
a steppingstone to greater understanding of domestic space for
undergraduate level and beyond.
Eighteenth Century Scotland Nov 28 2019 Based on a two-year seminar
series at the Research Centre in Scottish History at the University
of Strathclyde, this text aims to illuminate the part played by 18th
century history in the creation of modern Scotland. It contains
original research and historiographical overviews and commentaries.
Chap-books of the Eighteenth Century Oct 08 2020
The Heavenly City of the Eighteenth-century Philosophers Aug 06 2020
Here a distinguished American historian challenges the belief that
the eighteenth century was essentially modern in its temper. In
crystalline prose Carl Becker demonstrates that the period commonly
described as the Age of Reason was, in fact, very far from that; that
Voltaire, Hume, Diderot, and Locke were living in a medieval world,
and that these philosophers "demolished the Heavenly City of St.
Augustine only to rebuild it with more up-to-date materials." In a
new foreword, Johnson Kent Wright looks at the book's continuing
relevance within the context of current discussion about the
Enlightenment. "Will remain a classic--a beautifully finished
literary product."--Charles A. Beard, American Historical Review "The
Heavenly City of the Eighteenth-Century Philosophers remains one of
the most distinctive American contributions to the historical
literature on the Enlightenment. . . . [It] is likely to beguile and
provoke readers for a long time to come."--Johnson Kent Wright, from
the foreword
American Furniture of the 18th Century Oct 27 2019 The history and
construction of 18th century American furniture is examined in this
critical evaluation that looks at the topic both from an aesthetic
and technical point of view
A Great and Monstrous Thing Jul 29 2022 A Great and Monstrous Thing
offers a street-level view of eighteenth-century London, a city of
grandeur and glitter, squalor and poverty, risen from the ashes of
the Great Fire of 1666 that destroyed half its homes and great public
buildings. What emerges is a society fractured by geography,
politics, religion, history—and especially by class.
A History of Science Technology and Philosophy in the 18th Century
Apr 13 2021 Published in 1938: The new volume presents a full and
profusely illustrated account of progress made during the eighteenth

century in Mathematics, Mechanics, Astronomy, Physics, Meteorology,
Geography, Chemistry, Biology, Medicine, Psychology, Demography,
Economics, Philosophy, and Technology.
The Travels of Dean Mahomet Apr 01 2020 An Indian, Dean Mahomet
recalls his years as camp-follower, servant, and subaltern officer in
the East India Company's army (1769 to 1784). Mahomet's account of
life in late 18th-century India and later as an emigrant to England
is a fascinating look at a resourceful, multidimensional individual.
Illus.
Turquerie Sep 30 2022 A sumptuous survey of the fashion for art,
architecture, and decorative arts that evoked or imitated Turkish
culture and captivated eighteenth-century Europe This is the first
book, painstakingly researched from many scattered sources, to
identify the key elements of what in our own time has become a
popular and collectable area of the fine art and decorative arts:
turquerie. With the arrival of Ottoman embassies and their elaborate
entourages at the courts of Europe in the early eighteenth century, a
fascination with all things Turkish took hold among royalty and
aristocracy that lasted until the French Revolution. Turbaned figures
appeared in paintings, as ceramic figures, and on the stage; tented
boudoirs became the rage; and crossed crescents, palm trees, and
camels featured on wall panels, furniture, and enamel boxes. Here
Haydn Williams, an expert on the decorative arts, shows how it was a
theme that sparked varied responses in different places. Its most
intense and long-lasting expression was in France, but its reach was
broad–from a pavilion built by Catherine II in Russia to the Turkish
tents erected along the Elbe to celebrate a royal marriage in Dresden
in 1719; from an ivory statuette of a janissary created for King
Augustus II of Poland to the costumes worn for a carnival celebration
in Rome in 1748. The book is organized into eight thematic and
chronological chapters that concentrate on particular subjects, such
as painting, tents, interiors, and costumes and settings for the
stage. In all, this splendid volume enables the reader to indulge in
the whimsies and fancies of the European elite of the eighteenth
century.
A Tale of a Fool? Apr 25 2022 A Tale of a Fool? explores the life of
Guðrún Ketilsdóttir, a peasant woman born in Iceland around 1759.
Guðrún worked as a farmhand for most of her adult life, and when she
died she left behind a partial autobiography, which is believed to be
the oldest autobiography of an Icelandic peasant woman. In this
autobiography, Guðrún writes openly about her life and provides
colourful depictions of the society in which she lived, providing one
of the few first-hand accounts that have survived from members of the
peasant class at that time. A Tale of a Fool? demonstrates how it is
possible to work with this kind of source using the methods of
microhistory as a historical tool to study events and individuals of

the past. In doing so, it not only provides an illuminating study of
the life of a peasant woman in the 18th and 19th centuries but also
addresses the question of the methods, priorities and interpretations
applied in the collecting, cataloguing and publication of women’s
writing. Analysing the place of the individual in traditional
agrarian societies and highlighting the impact that women have had on
the cultural and social history of the period, A Tale of a Fool? is
ideal for researchers of microhistory and early modern
Iceland/Scandinavia.
Laurence Sterne and the Eighteenth-Century Book Sep 18 2021 Offers
new readings of Laurence Sterne's Tristram Shandy by considering its
design features alongside broader developments in eighteenth-century
book production.
Candide Aug 18 2021 Candide by Voltaire from Coterie Classics All
Coterie Classics have been formatted for ereaders and devices and
include a bonus link to the free audio book. “Do you believe,' said
Candide, 'that men have always massacred each other as they do today, that they have always been liars, cheats, traitors, ingrates,
brigands, idiots, thieves, scoundrels, gluttons, drunkards, misers,
envious, ambitious, bloody-minded, calumniators, debauchees,
fanatics, hypocrites, and fools?' Do you believe,' said Martin, 'that
hawks have always eaten pigeons when they have found them?” ―
Voltaire, Candide Candide is a young man who is raised in wealth to
be an optimist but when he is forced to make his own way in the
world, his assumptions and outlook are challenged.
Fashion in Detail: 1600 - 1800 Dec 22 2021 A rare, close-up look at
the exquisite, labor-intensive details seen in fine eighteenth
century clothing This beautifully illustrated book reveals sharp
pleats, high collars, gleaming pastes, colorful beads, elaborate
buttons, and intricate lacework that make up some of the garments in
the Victoria and Albert Museum’s extensive fashion collection. With
an authoritative text, exquisite color photography of garment
details, and line drawings and photographs showing the complete
construction of each piece, the reader has the unique opportunity to
examine up close historical clothing that is often too fragile to be
on display. It is an inspirational resource for students, collectors,
designers, and anyone who is fascinated by fashion and costume. This
new edition features an updated design, fresh content and new
research, a comprehensive index, and an introduction that focuses on
the makers and processes involved in producing 18th-century fashion.
Consuming Subjects Sep 06 2020 Consuming Subjects is an insightful
exploration of the origin of the modern idea of women as shoppers.
Kowaleski-Wallace considers the origins of current ideas about women
and consumerism to call into question the "natural" link between
women and the commodities they buy. While previous scholars have
posited the nineteenth-century department store and arcade as the

crucial place for understanding the emergence of the female consumer,
Kowaleski-Wallace argues that the eighteenth century yields a keener
understanding by allowing us to view the foundations of contemporary
cultural practices. Drawing on feminist criticism, cultural studies,
and new historical ideas, she surveys eighteenth-century literary
texts, material objects -such as china- and cultural events to
illuminate the ways in which women are both controlled and empowered
through images of consumption. Kowaleski-Wallace links the rise of
shopping to the appearance of modern pronography: like pornography,
shopping embodies a cultural fantasy, claiming to locate and control
female "pleasure." This elegant study is an important contribution to
eighteenth-century studies and will appeal to a broader audience of
readers interested in feminist and cultural issues.
Figured in Marble Jan 29 2020 This work is a study of 18th-century
British sculpture, illustrated with sculptures from both the V&A and
the J. Paul Getty Museum and also many impressive pieces from private
collections and churches. The book starts suggesting new ways of
looking at 18th-century sculpture and exploring its relationship to
themes that have figured prominently in recent discussions on British
painting. The relationship between painting and sculpture, and the
links between making and viewing, are themes that are explored
throughout the book. The chapters are arranged in five sections, each
prefaced by a brief introduction, forming groups of case studies
which illustrate approaches to- writing sculptural histories; design,
making and materials; categories and genres; and finally, settings,
collecting and display. Each chapter is in itself a richly
informative and original contribution to the history of sculpture and
together they form a coherent and authoritative account of a major
aspect of British art. As well as establishing itself as a major
study within this field, the book provides a useful introduction to
18th-century sculpture which complements more recent standard
literature on British painting.
Experiments and Observations on Electricity, Made at Philadelphia in
America Mar 01 2020
The Georgians Feb 21 2022 A comprehensive history of the Georgians,
comparing past views of these exciting, turbulent, and controversial
times with our attitudes today. The Georgian era is often seen as a
time of innovations. It saw the end of monarchical absolutism, global
exploration and settlements overseas, the world’s first industrial
revolution, deep transformations in religious and cultural life, and
Britain’s role in the international trade in enslaved Africans. But
how were these changes perceived by people at the time? And how do
their viewpoints compare with attitudes today? In this wide-ranging
history, Penelope J. Corfield explores every aspect of Georgian
life—politics and empire, culture and society, love and violence,
religion and science, industry and towns. People’s responses at the

time were often divided. Pessimists saw loss and decline, while
optimists saw improvements and light. Out of such tensions came the
Georgian culture of both experiment and resistance. Corfield
emphasizes those elements of deep continuity that persisted even
within major changes, and shows how new developments were challenged
if their human consequences proved dire.
Pirates and Privateers in the 18th Century Jul 25 2019 Pirates and
Privateers tells the fascinating story of the buccaneers who were the
scourge of merchants in the 18th Century. It examines their
lifestyle, looking at how the sinking of the Spanish treasure fleet
in a storm off the coast of Florida led to a pirate's gold rush; how
the King's Pardon was a desperate gamble - which paid off - and
considers the role of individual island governors, such as Woodes
Rogers in the Bahamas, in bringing piracy under control.The book also
looks at how piracy has been a popular topic in print, plays, songs
and now films, making thieves and murderers into swash-buckling
heroes. It also considers the whole question of buried treasure - and
gives a lively account of many of the pirates who dominated the socalled 'Golden Age' of Piracy.
Scotland in the Eighteenth Century Jul 17 2021 This is an
introduction to Scottish history in the 18th which is completely upto-date and gives equal emphasis to politics and religion. Once a
small and isolated country with an unenviable reputation for poverty
and instability, by 1800 Scotland it was emerging as an economic
powerhouse, a major colonial power and an internationally acclaimed
center of European philosophy, science and literature. This thematic
investigation explores the experiences and responses of a people
whose world was being fundamentally reconfigured and offers some
topical and thought-provoking lessons from a dramatic period when,
willingly or with great reluctance, the Scots adapted themselves to
rapidly changing circumstances. Starting with the threshold of the
Act of Union (1707) and running through to 1800 and the outbreak of
the Napoleonic Wars, This book covers the impact of the Enlightenment
on Scotland and Scotland's own very significant contribution to this
via Adam Smith, David Hume and their circle. Setting social, cultural
and economic analyses within a firm political framework, Scotland's
internal story is placed in the wider context of Britain, Europe and
Empire, and her role and identity within the newly united Britain
assessed.
Civilization and Capitalism, 15th-18th Century, Vol. II May 15 2021
"The subject of The Wheels of Commerce is the development of
mechanisms of exchange -- shops, markets, trade networks, and banking
-- in the pre-industrial stages of capitalism."--Publisher's
description.
The Social Life of Books Dec 10 2020 “A lively survey…her research
and insights make us conscious of how we, today, use books.”—John

Sutherland, The New York Times Book Review Two centuries before the
advent of radio, television, and motion pictures, books were a
cherished form of popular entertainment and an integral component of
domestic social life. In this fascinating and vivid history, Abigail
Williams explores the ways in which shared reading shaped the lives
and literary culture of the eighteenth century, offering new
perspectives on how books have been used by their readers, and the
part they have played in middle-class homes and families. Drawing on
marginalia, letters and diaries, library catalogues, elocution
manuals, subscription lists, and more, Williams offers fresh and
fascinating insights into reading, performance, and the history of
middle-class home life. “Williams’s charming pageant of
anecdotes…conjures a world strikingly different from our own but
surprisingly similar in many ways, a time when reading was on the
rise and whole worlds sprang up around it.”—TheWashington Post
The Wiley-Blackwell Encyclopedia of Eighteenth-Century Writers and
Writing 1660 - 1789 Jun 15 2021 The Wiley-Blackwell Encyclopedia of
Eighteenth-Century Writers and Writing1660-1789 features coverage of
the lives and works of almost 500 notable writers based in the
British Isles from the return of the British monarchy in 1660 until
the French Revolution of 1789. Broad coverage of writers and texts
presents a new picture of 18th-century British authorship Takes
advantage of newly expanded eighteenth-century canon to include
significantly more women writers and labouring-class writers than
have traditionally been studied Draws on the latest scholarship to
more accurately reflect the literary achievements of the long
eighteenth century
The Ephemeral Eighteenth-Century Sep 26 2019 This history of printed
ephemera's rise as an eighteenth-century cultural category transforms
understanding of 'disposable' printed items.
Daily Life in 18th-century England May 27 2022 Eighteenth-century
England comes to life in this detailed description of how ordinary
people lived, worked, played and died.
18th Century Embroidery Techniques May 03 2020 Filled with intricate
drawings, color photos of museum-held pieces, and excerpts from 18thcentury writings, this highly readable book explains how embroiderers
embellished the sumptuous clothing of the day. Gain insights into the
working life of 18th-century embroiderers; and study the tools,
equipment, stitches, and threads employed to embroider everything
from petticoats to a polonaise robe. And learn techniques as relevant
today as they were then, including working with metal thread and
spangles, silk embroidery, quilting, tambour, and the forgotten arts
of Hollie Point and knotting. A must for students of embroidery,
fashion, and textiles; historical costume creators; collectors; and
needlework enthusiasts.--From publisher description.
Eighteenth-century Keyboard Music Jun 23 2019 18th-Century Piano

Music focuses on the core composers of the 18th century repertoire.
Each chapter is written by a well-known scholar in the field, and
includes history, musical examples, and analysis.
Fr. Bouchet's India Aug 30 2022 Jean Venant Bouchet, 1655-1732,
Jesuit missionary from France.
Recreating the 18th Century Powder Horn Jul 05 2020
English Society in the 18th Century Nov 01 2022 A portrait of 18th
century England, from its princes to its paupers, from its metropolis
to its smallest hamlet. The topics covered include - diet, housing,
prisons, rural festivals, bordellos, plays, paintings, and work and
wages.
The English Press in the Eighteenth Century (Routledge Revivals) Jun
03 2020 First published in 1987, this is a comprehensive analysis of
the rise of the British Press in the eighteenth century, as a
component of the understanding of eighteenth century political and
social history. Professor Black considers the reasons for the growth
of the "print culture" and the relations of newspapers to magazines
and pamphlets; the mechanics of circulation; and chronological
developments. Extensively illustrated with quotations from newspapers
of the time, the book is a lively as well as original and informative
treatment of a topic that must remain of first importance for the
literate historian.
18th Century English Furniture Dec 30 2019 Focuses upon English
mahogany furniture of the eighteenth century
Dress in France in the Eighteenth Century Nov 08 2020 Examines
European dress as it evolved in 18th-century France. The text looks
at French dress first from an aesthetic point of view, describing in
detail fashionable and everyday clothes. It then examines the social
and economic factors affecting fashion and compares styles in major
European cities.
The Cambridge Companion to Eighteenth-Century Opera Nov 20 2021 The
perfect accompaniment to courses on eighteenth-century opera for both
students and teachers, this Companion is a definitive reference
resource.
Three 18th-century sonatas for cello and continuo Aug 25 2019 The
first modern editions of three attractive eighteenth-century cello
sonatas of moderate technical ability. Together, they offer an
invaluable introduction to the literature of a period that saw a
great flowering in the cello's development. These practical
performing editions provide suggested ornamentation for cello, and
keyboard realizations that have been kept deliberately simple.
Titles: Chinzer: Sonata Op. 1 No. 6 in G minor * Breval: Sonata Op.
28, No. 4 in G major * Porta: Sonata in B-flat major
Casanova's Guide to Medicine Feb 09 2021 Forget the stereotype!
Giacomo Casanova's (1725-1798) reputation as libertine has sadly
eclipsed his talents as scholar, linguist, prolific writer and manqué

doctor. Fortunately for us, he wrote his memoirs at the end of his
life on the advice of his doctor to control his propensity to
depression. Although these often have been harvested for information
on political, cultural and social aspects of his time, the insights
they give about medical practice and the lived experiences of illness
have been largely neglected. This book addresses this deficiency
through exploring in detail what Casanova wrote on a variety of
conditions that include venereal disease and female complaints,
duelling injuries, suicide, skin complaints and stroke and even
piles. These descriptions provide alternately grim and amusing
insights about public health measures, the doctor-patient
relationship, medical etiquette and the dominant medical theories of
the era. To help the reader understand the historical significance of
the medical subjects covered, the author integrates throughout the
book an extensive historical context drawn from contemporary sources
of information and current history of medicine literature
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